
Family Survey Announcement 
 

 Central Elementary-High School 
  
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 
  
Family Survey Announcement  
  
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
  
Central of Talbotton will take the new Georgia School Climate Survey this year. 
Each parent or guardian is invited to take the family version to answer questions 
about the current school or schools you have a child or children attending. If two 
or more children attend the same school, please only complete one survey 
for that school. 
  
The survey measures what you think about how the school engages with families. 
Answers are not linked to names in any way. When typing answers, please do not 
give names or information that you don’t want to share with this school. Data will 
be shared with school leaders to help improve the school and will be published on 
the GaDOE website. 
 
Please help by sharing your honest opinion on this 22-question survey. To 
take the survey, please https://survey.gadoe.org/FM?sid=CBEE0B5A 

  
 
 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Debera Ayers at 
dayers@talbot.k12.ga.us 
 
  
  
Sincerely,  

Debera Ayers  
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